
SJB Uniforms 'Covid Secure' Statement 

Following current Government advice 'SJB Uniforms' will be taking all 
necessary precautions under our control within our Sleaford store.  

The safety of our customers and staff is paramount and our aim is to minimise 
as much as possible the risk of Covid 19 infection. 

If you have already visited us you will know we are quite a small retail space 
and with that in mind listed below is the set of measures you will encounter if 
you visit us in the foreseeable future. 

• Limiting customers in the shop - one 'family' out, one in 

• Uniform fitting appointments to avoid waiting in a queue 

• Hand sanitisation on entry & exit of all customers 

• Hand sanitisation of staff between each customer 

• Surface sanitisation between customers 

• Increased staff hand washing 

• Sneeze guard at the sales counter 

• Steam cleaning & quarantine of tried on uniform 

• Click & collect service 

We look forward to welcoming you for your child's school uniform 
requirements. If you would like to book your uniform fitting appointment or 
would prefer to buy your uniform on-line you can go to: 

www.sjb-uniforms.co.uk 

 

      


